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Background and Previous Council Direction 

Background 
Through the One Calgary 2019 – 2022 Service Plans and Budgets, the City Clerk’s Office proposed to 

review the Subdivision and Development Appeal Board, and the Licence and Community Standards Appeal 

Board bylaws, and bring forward amendments to rectify any inconsistencies, inaccuracies, discrepancies, 

redundancies, and incorrect information.  

Context 
Section 13 of the Municipal Government Act states “If there is a conflict or inconsistency between a bylaw 

and this or another enactment, the bylaw is of no effect to the extent of the conflict or inconsistency”, 

therefore it is essential to ensure the bylaws are consistent with the provincial legislation. There were 

several bylaws reviewed which resulted in the proposed amending bylaws to the Subdivision and 

Development Appeal Board Bylaw, and the Licence and Community Standards Appeal Board Bylaw. This 

review is in alignment with the 2019 – 2022 Council strategic priorities of a well-run city and modernizing 

government.  

Previous Direction 
Not Applicable. 

Bylaws, Regulations, Council Policies 
1. Subdivision and Development Appeal Board (“SDAB”) Bylaw, 25P95 

2. Licence and Community Standards Appeal Board (“LCSAB”) Bylaw, 50M2011 

3. Responsible Pet Ownership Bylaw, 47M2021 

4. Livery Transport Bylaw, 6M2007 

5. Business Licence Bylaw, 32M98 

6. The Alarm Services Bylaw, 31M95 

7. City Clerk’s Bylaw, 73M94  

 

 

 

 

  


